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Dear Parent/Carer 

Y7 Christmas Fair 

During this past half term, the Year 7 students have been involved in an Enterprise project 

that will culminate in a Christmas Fair, being held in the school gym on Tuesday 17 

December 2024. 

Students have selected their teams and a team leader, they have set themselves up as mini 

businesses, designing, making and buying in, with the hope of selling to other students on 

the day. During form time students have been designing their tables and posters for selling 

and getting organised for the day. 

Some teams have decided to take out a business loan that must be paid back on the day of 

the fair. 

All proceeds from the fair will be split between our school nominated charities: 

• Sheffield Children’s Hospital 

• Stockbridge Food Bank 

• And Christmas gifts for our local care home 

We look forward to this exciting annual event when our students really show their kind and 

caring nature, thinking of others before themselves. 

All goods for sale need to be brought into school on either Monday 16, or Tuesday 17 

December 2024. Fresh and perishable goods need to be brought in on the morning of 

Tuesday 17 December 2024 only. 

Other students from Year 8 and Year 9 will be invited to come to the fair during the morning. 

The Christmas Fair is just one of the Christmas events that are being organised by the School 

Council in the final week of term. 

We hope that you will support this endeavour by supporting Year 7 students in their team 

and/or allowing your child to bring a small amount of money to spend at the Christmas Fair.  

Wishing you a Merry Christmas  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs C Jackson 

Assistant Headteacher 


